September 25, 1995

Mr. Neil P. Smith, Chairman

Seismic Qualification Utility Group
c¢/o MPR Associates, Inc.

320 King Street

Alexandria, VA 22314

SUBJECT: REVISION 3 TO THE GENERIC IMPLEMENTATION PROCEDURE (GIP) FOR SEISMIC
VERIFICATION OF NUCLEAR POWER PLANT EQUIPMENT (TAC NO. M93624)

Dear Mr. Smith:

By Tetter dated July 31, 1995, you submitted for NRC staff review and approval
GIP, Revision 3 (GIP-3). The staff acknowledges receipt of GIP-3, however,
the staff's review will not be completed within the 60 day period delineated
in Part I, Section 3.0 of the GIP, The staff anticipates that it will
complete its review and provide a response by March 31, 1996.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Mr. Dan Dorman at
301-415-1429.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

John F. Stolz, Lead Project Director
Project Directorate I-2

Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: R. Kassawara, EPRI
Program Manager
3412 Hillview Avenue
P.0. Box 10412
Palo Alto, CA 10412
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Mr. Neil P. Smith, Chairman

Seismic Qualification Utility Group
c/o MPR Associates, Inc.

320 King Street
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SUBJECT: REVISION 3 TO THE GENERIC IMPLEMENTATION PROCEDURE (GIP) FOR SEISMIC
VERIFICATION OF NUCLEAK POWER PLANT EQUIPMENT (TAC NO. M93624)

Dear Mr. Smith:

3y letter dated July 31, 1995, you submitted for NRC staff review and approval
GIP, Revision 3 (GIP-3). The staff acknowledges receipt of GIP-3, however,
the staff’s review will not be completed within the 60 day period delineated
in Part I, Section 3.0 of the GIP. The staff anticipates that it will
complete its review and provide a response by March 31, 1996.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Mr. Dan Dorman at
301-415-1429.
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Thauat September 25, 1995

Mr. Neil P. Smith, Chairman

Seismic Qualification Utility Group
c/o MPR Associates, Inc.

320 King Street

Alexandria, VA 22314

SUBJECT: REVISION 3 TO THE GENERIC IMPLEMENTATION PROCEDURE (GIP) FOR SEISMIC
VERIFICATION OF NUCLEAR POWER PLANT EQUIPMENT (TAC NO. M93624)

Dear Mr. Smith:

By letter dated July 31, 1995, you submitted for NRC staff review and approval
GIP, Revision 3 (GIP-3). The staff acknowledges receipt of GIP-3, however,
the staff’s review will not be completed within the 60 day period delineated
in Part I, Section 3.0 of the GIP. The staff anticipates that it will
complete its review and provide a response by March 31. 1996.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Mr. Dan Dorman at
301-415-1429.

Sincerely,

Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: R. Kassawara, EPRI
Program Manager
3412 Hillview Avenue
P.0. Box 10412
Palo Alto, CA 10412



